OUR MISSION

As we proclaim biblical truth, we cultivate relationships that are intimate with Christ, active in the Church, & loving the community.















WELCOME TO VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH

October 30, 2022

VISITING?

We're glad you're here! Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick up a Welcome Gift, which includes a booklet that explains everything you need to know about VBC. The folks there will also be happy to answer any questions you may have.

CHILDCARE

The nursery is available during all three services for ages 0-3 years. For 9:30 and 11 am Kids Sunday School (ages 3 years - 5th grade), children may be checked in before each service starts at one of the VBC Kids Check-In stations, then attend the singing portion of the worship service with you before being dismissed to Sunday School. If you are attending the 9:30 worship service or Adult Sunday School you have the option to drop off your children at 9:30 for an informal introduction activity.

SUNDAYS AT VBC

8 am Childcare

Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

9:30 am Childcare/Sunday School

Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

Kids | 3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

Middle School | 6th - 8th Grade | 152

High School | 9th - 12th Grade | 151

Adults | Things to Come | 130a

Life in the Wilderness | 130b

What Did You Expect? | 150

11 am Childcare/Sunday School

Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

Kids | 3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

ANNOUNCEMENTS

BABY/CHILD DEDICATIONS

We will be doing baby dedications this Advent season along with sharing testimonies. If you would like to have your child dedicated, please also mark your interest on your Connection Card, or email Pastor Ben at ben@spokanevbc.org.

ELECTION DAY IS NOVEMBER 8

As Christians, we are to be faithful stewards of our citizenship by participating in the choosing of our elected officials. For faith-based resources on the current election, visit biblicalvoter.com (navigate to "State Voter Guides") and webelievewevote.com.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Thank you for the 30+ volunteers who came to help pack shoeboxes. We filled 432 shoeboxes. Our goal this year is 600 shoeboxes. Will you fill a shoebox? They are available in the Portico and are due Sunday Nov. 20th. Info about how to fill them will be inside each shoebox. Drop them off at the church anytime. If you would prefer giving financially to help with the cost of shipping, the requested donation is \$10 per box. God bless you for any help you can give.

THANKSGIVING FOOD BASKETS

Our 3rd-5th graders are collecting food for their annual Thanksgiving Food Baskets service project. The baskets will benefit University Elementary School, Central Valley Virtual Learning, and Life Services of Spokane. Food donations are being collected in the Foyer (November 6 - 15). Contact Jennifer Dokken, jennifer@spokanevbc.org if you or someone you know would like a basket.

SPOKANEVBC.ORG

3021 S. Sullivan Road, Veradale, WA 99037 (509) 928-5161 / vbc@spokanevbc.org

HOLY LAND TOUR 2023

Join Pastor Ben and a group from VBC on the adventure of a lifetime in Israel. After two years of waiting, the COVID restrictions are now minimized and we are scheduled to go for two weeks in May 2023. Our quide will be Professor R. Steven Notley who lived in Jerusalem for 16 years, received his PhD from Hebrew University and has published numerous books. He is now director of the ongoing archaeological digs at El Araj (Bethsaida). The maximum we can take is 50 people and there are several spots still open. Contact Kathi Moody at (949) 633-2126 or kmoody615@aol.com, for more info on our itinerary and costs.

FALL FLAIR 2022

Our annual Fall Flair
event is Monday,
October 31 from 5:307:30 pm! Invite your
friends and neighbors
for an evening of indoor
games, food, and fun
for the whole family!

Visit the sign-up table in the foyer today for a list of donations and volunteer positions to help make this event possible.

GIVING REPORT

General: October \$53,015 / YTD \$828,486 Building Fund: Given \$18,301